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Subject: Response to statutory consultation - Preparing for EU Exit consequential licence changes for 
no deal scenario 
 
For the gas transporter licence we have only identified one additional change we think needs to be 
made in this scenario.  That relates to para 5 of the new standard licence condition 14 which needs 
to refer to “Retained EU law” rather than “EU Law”.  
 
regards 
 

Stephen Parker 
 
Corporate Regulatory and Governance Director 
 
Northern Gas Networks 


